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 September 2024 

Holiday Absence during Term Time 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As you are aware the Government has made changes to their regulations regarding requests for leave of 
absence during term time. Their guidance advises all schools that they should only grant a leave of absence 
during term time in exceptional circumstances, considering each request on a case-by-case basis. If a leave 
of absence is granted, it is for the headteacher to determine the length of time the pupil can be away from 
school.  There has also been updated guidance regarding what can be classed as an exceptional circumstance 
and updated attendance codes. 
  
  

Please find below a link to our updated Attendance Policy which reflect these changes.  
ATTENDANCE POLICY 
 

It is important that you are aware of these regulations when applying for an exceptional leave of absence 
from school. Please see our policy for further information. 
 
  

As a school we know the impact that attendance has on your child’s learning and promote 100% attendance.  
We encourage you to consider this and the new guidelines before booking any holidays during term time to 
ensure your child’s education remains a priority. Requests for exceptional circumstances leave of absence 
must be made in advance, otherwise we may be unable to consider your individual circumstances and the 
absence will be recorded as unauthorised. Please note Headteachers are not obliged to reconsider 
authorising leave if an application was not made in advance.    
 

 

https://www.benedictbiscopacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/BB-Attendance-Policy-Autumn-2023.pdf
https://www.benedictbiscopacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/image-2.png


 
 
 
If you require any support with ensuring your child’s attendance, please contact me on the number shown 
above. 
 

• For further information from Sunderland Together for children please click on this link 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 

• For further information from the Government website please click on this link;  

Working together to improve school attendance      

• To apply for an exceptional leave of absence during term time please complete the form by clicking 

on the link below; 

Exceptional Leave of Absence Request Form 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in supporting our commitment to maintaining excellent 
attendance and prioritising your child’s education. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Armstrong 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

https://www.benedictbiscopacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Important-Information-for-Parents.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/working-together-to-improve-school-attendance
https://forms.office.com/r/wMD9tis0cS
https://www.benedictbiscopacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/image-1.png

